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Semesterly Report

Thank you for your commitment to green initiatives at the University of Illinois. One of the ongoing requirements listed in the terms of the funding agreement for your project is the submission of semesterly reports with key information about your project. In addition to this form, please provide additional financial documentation and/or progress photos if available.
Please be as accurate as possible in describing the project (including possible setbacks or challenges in meeting the initial goals of the project). Not fully meeting your project's goals will not disqualify you from making future funding requests as long as your reports are as complete and accurate as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee, at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. 
Project Name: Root to Roof

Date of Report Submission: 9/23/2021

Project Purpose: 
The original purpose of Root to Roof was to take community and campus tree waste and convert it into usable construction materials.

Detailed Accounting of Expenditures to Date:
Spreadsheet attached to response email.
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Project Progress to Date:
So far the project has constructed a structure out of trees salvaged from the city of Urbana, as well as an installation in a mini park in Urbana. There have also been other smaller community project completed using salvaged materials.

Student Involvement and Outreach to Date:
Students have been involved in the milling of the trees, dimensioning of the lumber, designing of the projects, and construction and fabrication of the projects that we have completed. They have been involved at every step of the process.

Marketing and Promotion Efforts to Date:
At the beginning and up to the end of 2020, our marketing was done through presentations, hands on events, and instructional classes/seminars/independent studies. The project is now aligned with a Root to Roof RSO that began last year in Architecture. They will be handling the media and marketing efforts for our projects, as well as, recruitment of students and community partners in our ongoing efforts toward greater sustainability and urban tree salvage and use.

Additional Comments:
While I thought that we would have a definite end date, the rise of the pandemic and the need for greater development of the RSO to train students in all aspects of the Root to roof program will delay our end goal of building a carbon neutral tiny home for at least a few more years.
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